
From: Mike Yarbrough 

I am in support of Static Control's right to compete with the product supplies of Lexmark. 

It is my understanding that our country is founded on certain consumer rights. And, that 
those rights lead to fair and healthily competition. I see a benefit for the consumer to 
choose what supplies run in their printers. It is their choice if they want to buy a less 
expensive option and help recycling in their state. They should have a choice. Lexmark 
shouldn't have liability for that cartridge, but they should not monopolize the situation 
either to hoard as much profit for themselves from common technology. 


